
Stewart Campbell from United Kingdom wrote on August 14. 2003, 15:12: 
E-mail: secampbell@scottishlife.co.uk
--
Many thanks to all who contributed to a fantastic 6 week holiday taking in 2 
enduromanias. Special thanks to Sergio, Semina, Gabi and Sanddhu as well as all the 
fantastic kitchen staff. Also a huge mention to Peter (Swiss) who is now a fully adopted 
Scotsman - please keep in touch buddy. Big up to the Danish crazymen for organizing 
the events on Friday and for their all round lunacy - hope to go riding with you guys 
next year. Finally please do not change anything about the format of Enduromania - it 
is perfect and i for one along with the Scots will pay hommage year after year. Better 
get back to work as I have an 800 Euro repair bill to pay off on my YZ250.

Adios amigos - stay in touch. 

Stewarty. 
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